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Bastrop, TX City Council 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

 

Groundbreakings and Ribbon Cutting 
 

 

Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of Bastrop City Council 
Members at the following events on Saturday, February 15, 2025: 

 

DETAILS OF THE EVENTS: 

Fairview Cemetery Columbarium Groundbreaking  

Location – 1409 Highway 95 North 

Time – 9:00 AM 

 

Agnes Street Extension Groundbreaking 

Location – Agnes Street and Schaefer Boulevard 

Time – 10:00 AM 

 

Wastewater Treatment Plant #3 Ribbon Cutting 

Location – 385 Highway 304 

Time – 11:00 AM 

 

No Council action will be taken; no deliberations will be held; and no Council business will be 
conducted. 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum as posted in 
accordance with the regulations of the Texas Open Meetings Act on the bulletin board located 
at the entrance to the City of Bastrop City Hall, a place convenient and readily accessible to the 
general public, as well as to the City’s website, www.cityofbastrop.org  and said Notice was 
posted on the following date and time: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 at 4:00 pm. 

 

__/s/Victoria Psencik____________________                       
Victoria Psencik, Assistant City Secretary 


